
 
 

November 1, 2019  

Editorial Board  

World Journal of Orthopedics  

Dear Editorial Board,  

On behalf of all authors, I would like to resubmit our manuscript, “Postoperative 

Delirium after Major Orthopedic Surgery,” for consideration as an original article. The 

attached revised manuscript has the following changes:  

1. A running title is added  

2. ORCID numbers for all authors are added  

3. Data sharing statement is added  

4. Author names and manuscript title is added after the core tip section  

5. Section titles are reformatted  

6. Subsection titles are added  

7. Article Highlights section is added  

8. References section is updated  

9. Abbreviations in figure legends are explained  

 

Comments from reviewer:  the paper: Postoperative Delirium after Major 

Orthopedic Surgery is very well written with clear methodology and important content 

and data to the orthopaedic community 

 

Response: Thanks for your comments.  

 

This manuscript has not been previously published and is not under consideration in 

the same or substantially similar form in any other peer-reviewed media.  

All authors listed have approve the submission, contributed sufficiently to the project to 

be included as authors, and all those who are qualified to be authors are listed in the 

author byline.  

Please feel free to contact me with any further questions. 

 

 Sincerely,  

Corresponding author:  

Michael K. Urban, MD, PhD  

Division of Anesthesiology  

Hospital for Special Surgery  

Weill Cornell Medicine  

535 East 70th Street  

New York, NY, 10021  

urbanm@hss.edu  



212-774-7274  

Alternative contact:  

Mayu Sasaki, MPH, PMP  

Quality Research Center  

Hospital for Special Surgery  

535 East 70th Street  

New York, NY, 10021  

sasakim@hss.edu  

212-606-1867 
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